
Venner Suit January 12, 1907 

C. H. Venner to Hill 
Four page letter listing questions to which 
he wishes answers. He has had no answer to 
his letter of Dec. 14, 1906, in which he 
asked for information concerning the purposes 
for which the $60,000,000 to be received 
from the new stock issued of the Great Northern 
Road would be used. 
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